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Softball New Zealand Scorers Association
Scorers Bulletin – September 2012
Welcome to the second 2012 bulletin.

We hope you have enjoyed the winter break and are rearing to go for another busy season.
Your panel have met recently and have been commenced planning for the upcoming season and beyond. Below is some information about what’s been happening, is happening and is going to happen.

International Appointments

We would like to thank and congratulate the scorers who have recently attended international events during the past few months.

· Vicky Griffiths – White Sox to Women’s’ World Series in Whitehorse, Canada

· Carolyn McQueen – Junior Development teams to Sydney, Australia 
Incorporation

Over the recent months we have been working on becoming an Incorporated Society. In conjunction with Hamish Fletcher Lawyers, we have created a Set of Rules that will become the foundation document for the New Zealand Softball Scorers Association.  Having a formal structure will enable us to apply for funding in our own right and allow us to develop further.  There will be some changes in processes and these will be advised to you in due course.

Uniforms – INCLUDING AMNESTY

Work is currently underway in designing a new scorers uniform.  It is hoped that this will be revealed at the 2013 World Series.  
In the meantime we are aware that some scorers may not have complete or full current uniforms.  With this in mind we are trying to source any surplus uniform that may be hanging in peoples wardrobes not being used.  If you have any spare items please email your deputy.  Likewise if you know of any scorers no longer actively scoring and not using the uniform that was given to them, could you please forward their names (and possibly contact details) to your deputy.
Each scorer should have as part of their uniform, a tracksuit (comprising of jacket and pants), two polo shirts and a cap.  If you are missing any of these items, could you please also notify your deputy.

Registration Forms

Each year we send out an association registration form for scorers to the association contacts which are filled in and returned to us.  This year we will also be sending out to all individual members an individual registration/information form.  Could you please assist our deputies by completing this form and returning it by the closing date specified.  One of the things we are asking you is to indicate whether you are an active, associate or inactive member.  The definition of these groups are as follows;

· Active – regularly scoring and attending national tournaments 

· Associate – regularly scoring locally, and wishes to be kept up to date with regular bulletins, rule & scoring changes etc

· Inactive – no longer scoring and will not receive any information

It is important for our communication with you as well as the requirements for our new structure that we have an accurate and up to date database of our members.

Website

The website is in the process of being updated.  Bulletins and Panel Meeting notes will become available as will all other information that you will require.  

Statrak

We have now upgraded to 11.03 version of Statrak.  A new manual will be available in the coming months.  The manual will be available for download off the website.

Electronic Scoring

Scorers around the country have been busy over the past couple of seasons trialling various programmes and devices.  The decision has now been made that the official programme used by Softball New Scoring will be Iscore.  This can be used on IPads and some Android tablets.  If you are looking at purchasing a device our recommendation is that you purchase one with 3G capability as this will give you more options and versatility.  

Paper scoring is always going to be the primary means of recording softball games both in New Zealand and overseas.  

2013 World Series

Expressions of interest have now been called for and it is hoped that an announcement of the successful applicants will be made by mid November.

Co-ordinators

We were pleased to receive a positive response to our call for Co-ordinator Positions.  Congratulations to the following successful appointments;

Tournaments Co-ordinator – Elaine Karsten

Exam Co-ordinator – Marie Byrne

Social Media Co-ordinator – Christine Nukunuku

Uniforms Co-ordinator – Raewyn Fergusson

Equipment Co-ordinator – Lynnette Leathart

Database Co-ordinator – Kath McGilbert

Funding Co-ordinator – Tracee Topia

Training & Development Co-ordinators – Helen Rogers & Pat Hannah

All the best for the upcoming season and we look forward to seeing you around the diamonds somewhere within New Zealand.
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	Sandy Wallace

Chief Scorer
	Ronnie Gurney

Statistician
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	Lil Natana

Northern Deputy
	Ian Ditfort

Central Deputy
	Marie Byrne

Southern Deputy


